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Senator Siewert asked: 

 

The commitment to 10-year funding provides much needed certainty to Aboriginal 

community organisations that are delivering services and programs in local communities.  

Given the needs of many communities are similar to those in the NT, why isn’t the 

Government extending this approach beyond the Northern Territory? 

 

 

Answer: 

 

 

The Australian Government’s 10 year funding commitment to Stronger Futures in the 

Northern Territory reflects the level and intensity of disadvantage experienced by Aboriginal 

people in the Northern Territory. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 


